
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

05 May 2021 
 

Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Year 11 Book Returns 
 
As Year 11 studies come to a close it is vital that all English books are returned prior 
to students leaving school, in order that they can be used by our students next year.  
 
We therefore request that all English books are handed in to your child’s English 
teacher during their English lesson week commencing Monday 17 May.  
 
If any of the books have been lost they will need to be paid for and students or 
parents should e-mail library@driffieldschool.org.uk for price details. 
 
Thank you in anticipation of your help in returning all outstanding books. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs W Watkins 
Administration Manager 
 


